
One change that will have permanence of a sort 
is due to be made in the harbor quite soon. 
Sometime within the next couple of months the 
ungainly but utilitarian barges of the Campanella 
Company will put around the Point and start 
dropping some $4,000,000 worth of rock along a 
northeast-southwest bias off MacMillan’s wharf. 
The breakwater has been a long time coming. The 
Army Engineers OK’ed the project in 1947 and 
Congress passed a bill authorizing it a year or so 
later, but it failed to appropriate the million and a 
half dollars that constructing the refuge would 
have cost then. 

There are some who wail that the jetty will spoil 
the looks of the harbor. Nuts to fairweather 
sailormen. And in the third place, the breakwater 
won’t be that big. Two thousand feet sounds like a 
long way, for that is the proposed length of the 
dike, but it will be surprising how easily it will melt 
into the general picture of things. There’s lots 
more harbor than most people think. And to those 
of us who are weary of seeing wrecks along the 
beach after the winter storms, that heap of stone 
will look just lovely. 

I remember being caught in some weather on 
Long Island Sound. When the craft turned the 
pylon at the end of the Saybrookmoleat the mouth 
of the Connecticut River I never saw a prettier 
stack of rock in my life. 
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Prefabricated dolphins are floated out on the barge and a crane 
on another for work along limits of the new Provincetown breakwater project. Neil G. Nickerson) 
The barges with rock for the actual breakwater will be tied to the dolphins. Cam- 

panella Corp. has the contract for the 2,500 

Cape-tip barrier work starts 

has is manager of the marine div- until a t  last there was enough stalled 
stone ision of Campanella Corp. money to get started. Specifica- Millan 

would commence 

the project site. There are other barge. 

Warning to boaters 


